
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Fire Commissioners of the West Sayville-Oakdale Fire 

District will hold a public hearing at the West Sayville Fire Department Headquarters station, 80 

Main Street, West Sayville, NY on October 16, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The purpose of the public hearing will be to permit public review of the proposed budget for the 

West Sayville-Oakdale Fire District for the calendar year 2019. 

 

Notice is further given that a copy of the proposed budget has been filed with the Islip Town 

Clerk and is available for review at that office during normal business hours and will also be 

available for review at the Fire District Office between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., 

weekdays only. 

 

Gary A. Schaum, Chairman 

Board of Fire Commissioners 

West Sayville-Oakdale Fire District 

 

Dated: September 28, 2018 


